CONSTRUCTABILITY REVIEW

A Constructability Review will be held for the following projects:

IM-TIGR(497)SS
J2-6604(008)
J/P No. 26604(04)(08)
Tulsa County

Description:
Reconstruction of the 1-244 Bridges over the Arkansas River.

Scope of Work:
Reconstruct both westbound and eastbound bridges over the Arkansas River.
Includes grading, drainage, and P.C. concrete pavement for minimal roadway
approaches in approximately the same location as the existing crossing.

Estimate:
$116 million

Proposed Letting:
March 17, 2011

90% plans will be available from Office Engineer Division on November 12, 2010.
The Constructability Review will commence at 1:30 PM on November 19, 2010 in
the ODOT Commission Room.



